Temporary Traffic Order — Tait's Lane

ROAD

CLOSED

From the City Council :

Dundee City Council propose to make an Order under Section 14(1) of
the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 for the purpose of facilitating
footway resurfacing works. The Order is expected to be in force for 2
weeks from 20 January 2022. Its maximum duration in terms of the Act
is eighteen months.

The effect of the Order is to prohibit temporarily all vehicular
traffic in Tait’s Lane for its entire length.

Access for residents will be maintained where possible.

An alternative route will be available via Corso Street, Peddie Street
and Hawkhill.

If you have any query, please contact the Network Management Team,


http://www.government-world.com/temporary-traffic-order-taits-lane/
https://blogger.googleusercontent.com/img/a/AVvXsEhHK6m-mUVEMMTkWZCaAFgB7gg_jmRu0JgK46lThCFMKVUaVArK55jZTeVRpNtjikxxbkhzUNVkePtqD93y9JkbuRdHKxRbJ-lY4QCT0Z5LEAX1vW6lWqm8CXBl_PB-ZayhtrnGGhw6Fv4E661-WgjOhi93jUWzwxD1WdB1krkhX0IKTi-d-cA=s640

City Development Department, Dundee House, 50 North Lindsay Street,
Dundee, DD1 1LS or call Dundee 433168.



